
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Legal Notice 
Town of Lima 
Notice to Bidders 
 
In accordance with section of 103 of the general Municipal Law, notice is 
hereby given that the Town Board of Lima will meet on November 5, 2024, 
to receive bids on approximately 10,000 gallons of 15ppm low sulfur on road 
diesel fuel and approximately 3,000 gallons of 87 octan 10% ethanol gasoline, 
to be delivered at the Town Highway Garage when needed for the year 2024. 
Fuel and gas must be checked on a weekly basis to ensure supply. 
 
Bids must be received no later than 4:00 pm November 4, 2024.  The Lima 
Town Board and or Highway Superintendent reserve the right to reject any or 
all bids. 
 
BY ORDER OF THE LIMA TOWN BOARD 
Jennifer Heim, CMC/RMC 
Town Clerk 
October 10, 2024 


